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The application for TOPS Tech Early Start and Supplemental Course Allocation has been revised.  The 
revised version of the application is the only form that may be used for the 2016-17 school year and 
beyond.  Please discard all other forms.  To access the application, go to 
http://www.osfa.la.gov/MainSitePDFs/TTES_SCA_application.pdf 
 
Questions regarding TOPS Tech Early Start may be directed to Bonnie Lavergne, 225-219-7714, 
Bonnie.Lavergne@la.gov or Caleshia Clark, 225-219-7707, Caleshia.Clark@la.gov .   
 
For questions regarding Supplemental Course Allocation, email SCA@la.gov.  
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